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From: Carl A. Seibert <carloncam@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 11, 2025 8:32 PM
To: City Council
Subject: Hold A Town Hall For The Park Ave. Rail Trail ASAP Please

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Capitola City Council: 
    I respectfully ask that you approve one of the funded "Rail/Trail" Options, either Option A, or 
Option B. 
(I believe Option A seems more practical and realistic.) 
    There's been a lot of controversy over our county's "Rail Trail" issue over the years and I'm 
surprised 
more folks haven't been able to visualize this as an "Investment".  An investment in our county's 
future, one that can 
be expanded and improved upon by future generations of Santa Cruz county residents. 
I'm certain those future residents will appreciate you being visionary and forward-thinking for 
implementing this. 
    I understand your staff has recommended that you hold a Town Hall Meeting on this matter, I 
strongly endorse that. 
And please bring the Park Avenue Plan back for approval, the sooner the better, thank you. 
Sincerely, 
Carl Seibert 
Soquel 
 
carloncam@gmail.com 


